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THANK YOU 
This is our last Newsletter for 2011.  Thank you 
everyone for a wonderful, rewarding and improving 
year.  We have made great progress in areas of  
attendance, engagement, literacy and numeracy.  
Please take the opportunity early next year to 
request a copy of our Annual School Report 
(nearing completion) so you can reflect on our 
achievements and progress in 2011 and be familiar 
with our targets for 2012. 
 

BEST WISHES 
At the end of this term we say a fond farewell to 
Mrs Lambert (becoming a School Counsellor), Mr 
Courtney and Mr Gasson (both taking up Special 
Education cadetships).  We thank them for their 
contribution and commitment to Hillvue Public 
School and wish them well for their future careers. 
 
Mr Alley will be taking 12 months leave (with a right 
of return to Hillvue Public School) to work with his 
church in a trainee role.  Best wishes Mr Alley. 
 

 
CONGRATULATIONS 
To Mrs Morphett and her office team for a 
“perfect” Audit.  A copy of our Annual Financial 
Statement has been sent to our School Education 
Director, Administration and Finance Directorate, 
the Parents and Citizens Association and is available 
for anyone interested in the administration foyer. 
 

 
SCHOOL PHOTOS 2012 
The School Photographer will be taking 2012 photos  
on Friday 17th February 2012 (Sports Uniform).  
Prepaid envelopes will be sent home early in the 
new school year.  Your anticipated cooperation in 
returning these envelopes before Photo Day greatly 
assists in the smooth running of this busy day. 
 
 

 
 

 
 
START 2012 SCHOOL YEAR 
The staff return to school on Friday 27th January 
2012.  Students in Years 1 to 6 return on Monday 
30th January 2012 and all new Kindergarten 
students will be advised by letter about their 
starting time on Wednesday 1st February. 
 
Have a great Christmas, New Year and holiday. 
 
Ben van Aanholt 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DIARY DATES – Term 4 
Week 10 

Fri 16/12 Last day of school 2011 

 

TERM 1 

Mon 30/1 Years 1 to 6 return to school 

Wed 1/2  Kindergarten students start 

 

 

A complementary 2012 calendar is included with today’s Edvue.   
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THURSDAY NIGHT BASKETBALL 

Thank you to all of our coaches, 

managers, bench officials and parents who 

have supported our players this year.  

We are most appreciative of the support 

you have given our teams. 

  

  Congratulations to our Hillvue 

Allstars team who were major premiers 

and to Hillvue Leopards who were minor 

premiers (losing by just 1 basket!)  

Well done girls.  

Mrs McDonald 

BIRTHDAYS THIS WEEK 

Barbara Flett 

Debra Flett 

Shyanne Jones 

Tristian Roberts 

Kamyra Dixon 

Tamworth City Swimming Club 

Swimming at Tamworth City pool with our new 
French head coach Nicolas Mone. 
Learn to swim available weekly on Tuesdays  
Intensive 5 day set of lessons 19th – 23rd 
December 
Holiday swimming Camps 
Lunch provided at all sessions 
3rd – 6th January Camp for 10yrs and under  
9am – 1pm  Cost $120 
9th – 13th January Camp open to all abilities 
(must be able to swim 50 metres) 9am – 2pm 
Cost $150 
16th – 20th January Camp for open to all abilities 
(must be able to swim 50 metres) 
9am – 2pm Cost $150 
 
Private coaching sessions available upon request 

Contact Narelle 67606270 
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Merry Christmas 
from 2O 

Christmas Greetings  

from 2O 

3G with a variety of Christmas 

decorations they are making 

for Christmas 

Mrs Mill’s Kindergarten 
 Christmas Shop 

3-6W enjoyed making rocky road 

and wrapping them in parcels! 

Mrs Mill’s 

Kindergarten 

Christmas Shop 



 
 

99 KABLE AVENUE, TAMWORTH  NSW  2340 

Phone: (02) 6766 1583  Mobile: 0409 225 420 

The Domestic and Industrial Door Specialists 

Craig Albertson 

we're not going 

Narnia Bookshop 
                    352 Peel Street 

                    Tamworth 

EDUCATING THE NORTH WEST 

Ph 67664420 Fax 67661058 

 HANNAFORDS COACHES 

Family owned & operated— 

in the heart of country—Tamworth 

Specialising in: 

Safe reliable student travel from Coledale, Westdale, Bective, 

Bithramere, Goonoo Goonoo, Kingswood Estate, Gowrie and 

Winton areas of Tamworth. 

Carters to a destination of your choice 

Call us on 02 67651900 

 

 

Chris and Linda Sommers 
1137 Duri Dungowan Rd 

Tamworth      67670217 

 

Hillvue uses  

                 DAIRY FARMERS MILK 
 

 
- White & flavoured milk 
- Macquarie Valley Juices 

- Dairy Foods 

Email:  sales@narnia.com.au 

   

 

REWARDS PROGRAM  
We’d like to give a little something back... 

 
 
 
Every dollar you spend with Flight Centre Tamworth can now benefit 
Hillvue Public School. 
All you need to do is mention Hillvue Public School when making your 
booking which can include airfares, accommodation,  
bus travel through to travel insurance and visas. 
 
LOW PRICE PROMISE – If you happen to find a cheaper available 
price, we’ll beat it. 
Call 67555900 or visit us at Shop T12, City Plaza. 

K Mart Plaza & Tamworth Shopping World 

Fantastic Supporters of our Eat Well 2 Learn Well 

(Breakfast) 

SPACE FOR RENT 

CONTACT THE SCHOOL 

ON 67657446 

SPACE FOR RENT 

CONTACT THE SCHOOL 

ON 67657446 


